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We tove learning at Lowther

[Deor Parents, Carers and Friends,}

Hello everyone

It's great to be back in Year 4 full time this week.
Many thanks for all your support and kind words.
I have enjoyed catching up with the children and

This week'’s
home learning

Alongside the home learning
grid, I have included some
multiplication and division to
build on our learning in class
this week. The children also
have this week's spellings
stuck in their reading jour-

nals, so they can practise
these too. Keep up the daily
reading and continue to rec-
ord progress n reading jour-
nals.

continuing our learning this term. I have been im-
pressed with the children’s resilience and attitude
this week, as we approach the end of a really
busy term. I am looking forward to seeing you at
my first Lowther Christmas church service next

Thursday. Mr Thomas

The children loved art with Miss Lucy and
Miss Louise. They produced some lovely
art based on the work of Kandinsky.

This week we have been learning...

IN maths, we are learning about multiplication
and division, looking at the relationship be-
tuseen the operations in particular. It's important
the children not only learn their tables, but also
use what they do know to help them answer
more tricky questions. In €nglish, we are re-
searching palm oil production and its impact on
the environment, ahead of writing a discussion
piece next week.

Diary dates C,lOth'”g
—  Friday 9th December— Christmas It's freezing! Please ensure your
jumper day. child has a named coat in school

=  Thursday 15th December- Christmas
church service at Holy Trinity Church.

= Friday leth December- last day of
term.

=  Tuesday 3rd January- first day of
the spring term.

everyday, along with hats and
gloves in this very cold weather. A
reminder they can wear black jog-
gers and a red hoodie for PE.
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